
Hovember 10, 1975 

I1r. Bartev Der Bagdassarian 
370 s. Hain Street 
Holden, ·1assachu,...uttc 01520 

Dear Hr. Der Bagdassarian: 

ve grately appreciate your renewal of your 
Stewardship of St. Vartan, and your gift 
of $100 for that purpose. 

Our ~eceipt i.lo. 22060 is enclosed. 

Enclosure 

vb 

Sincerely, 

Ste)hen Kambourian 
Executive Director 


